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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Current Whole School Attendance – 94.7% 
 

Morning drop off 

Several children are arriving on school grounds unattended before 8.45am. 

Children should not be on site prior to 8.45. If you need to drop your child at school 

early, please use breakfast club.  

 
30 brand new iPADs 
An enormous thank you to the BLSA who have bought the school 30 new iPADs 
with money raised at recent events.  
 

Trim trail 

Please remind your children that the Trim Trail is out of bounds before school as it 

is unsupervised at this time. We do not allow children to play on it unsupervised to 

ensure their safety.  

Year 2 Multi-Skills 

Year 2 had an exciting morning at Kingsmead last Friday. We took part in many 
games including football and rugby and we did lots of throwing, rolling and 
tackling skills. It was fun but tiring! 
 

Lost property 

We have so much unnamed lost property – please have a look and retrieve any 

items that may belong to you. All lost property not collected by the end of next 

week will be recycled on to the sale rail.  

 

Arts week, w/c 2nd July 

Each class will have an artist to focus on and the time to design and make their 
products for the enterprise sale. Art activities will take place throughout the 
week. Children are invited to bring in an old shirt/t-shirt for the week to use as an 
apron.  

 

Enterprise Sale, Thursday 5
th

 July, from 2.30pm 

Children will be planning, making, promoting and selling craft products. The enterprise sale will form part of our school 

Arts Week. Please come along to show your support.  

 

Travelling book fair 

The Travelling Book Fair will be in the school hall as follows: 
 
Friday 29th June 3:00 - 3:40 
Monday 2nd July 3:20 - 3:45 
Tuesday 3rd July 3:20 - 3:45 
Thursday 5th July 2:30 - 3:15 
 
 

 

Lost 

Brand new boots and trainers were lost last week. Please could you take a look and see if you took them home by 

mistake: Blue wellies, size 6, EW written inside; Black/blue walking trainers, size 6, EW written inside. Both were left in 

a plastic bag. Thank you. 
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Save the date 
Years 5 and 6 will be doing an end of year performance of Archie Dobson’s War on Wednesday 11

th
 July at 6pm and 

Thursday 12
th
 July at 2pm. 

 
Class Attendance Cup 
This week Badger class won the attendance cup with 95.2% attendance and were rewarded with an extra session on 
the trim trail.  
 
Bishops Lydeard Pre-School Quiz, Saturday 23

rd
 June 

You are invited to another fun-filled evening raising funds for Bishops Lydeard Preschool at the Quantock Brewery, 
Saturday 23

rd
 June, 7.30pm. £3/head, 6 people to a team. Tables book fast so reserve your space on the Preschool 

Facebook page or call 432676.   
 
Messy Church and Holiday Bible Club 

Saturday 23
rd

 June, 10-12 at the Church Centre. Come along for crafts, songs, games, prayers and stories. Everyone 

welcome. There will be a holiday bible club from 25
th
 – 27

th
 July, 9.30-12 with the chance to take part in a presentation 

of Joseph on Friday 27
th
 with all the well-known songs.  

 
Gold Book 
Ladybird Arabella for independent and neat number formation. Matilda for writing all numbers to 100. Dylan for 

super science homework. With Mum he creatively labelled a plant and did lots of research together.  

Hedgehog Bruno for great understanding of halves and quarters of numbers and shapes. Lexi for writing a 
beautiful summer shape poem. 

Rabbit Jacob, James and Marianna for excellent maths work this week. Lily for excellent and thorough editing 
work. 

Fox Elsie has shown an outstanding effort and endurance in all of her work this week! Rory has shown 
respect inside and outside of the classroom. He has worked brilliantly in all of his work this week and 
has shown superb sportsmanship in the playground when playing football with his class mates!  

Owl Ellie-May for giving everything a go at Norton Manor Camp. 

Badger Ethan and Zack for their outstanding efforts and enthusiasm on Year 5 camp! Badger class for their 

excellent attitudes during Year 5 camp; for embracing all the activities and coping sensibly with being 

away from home. Well done.  

Dragonfly Harvey for working hard at all times and caring about the presentation of his work. Sam for good 
editing of his writing and for the improvements in his writing. Berry for great descriptive ideas for our 
work on life in trenches during WW1. William for superb letter writing as a soldier in the trenches of 
WW1 and a great choice of words such as unilateral. 

 
Rainbow Award – a new weekly award for pupils nominated by the TA team 
 
Oliver B for focus and good behaviour when taught by Mrs King. 
Ruby M for trying hard during intervention sessions with Mrs Jenkins. 
 

Diary Dates    

June  

22
nd

  Summer disco 

28
th
  Blue bags collection 

29
th
   Travelling book fair, 3.00 – 3.40  

29
th
   BLSA meeting 

July 

2
nd

  Travelling book fair, 3.20 – 3.45  

3
rd

   Travelling book fair, 3.20 – 3.45  

4
th
   Moving up day 

5
th
  Enterprise sale and Travelling book fair, 2.30pm  

10
th
   Sports Day 

11
th
  Archie Dobson’s War performance, 6pm 

12
th
   Archie Dobson’s War performance, 2pm 


